

12 June 2020

The Combined Rotary Clubs of South Canterbury, PO Box 78 Timaru 7910

Dear Rotary Members

On behalf of Twizel Area School I would like to thank the Combined Rotary Clubs of South Canterbury for the very generous gift of personal illustrated dictionaries for our Year 4 students. This was a particularly happy event as they were given out at our first assembly since the Covid 19 Lockdown,

We agree with Rotary that literacy is the cornerstone of learning and we are delighted that our students will have the opportunity to own and use these dictionaries as an aid to becoming more literate.

Tenclose a photo taken of the Year 4 students with their new dictionaries. This photo and your generous donation will be included in our Twizel Area Newsletter (eTan) that is distributed to our parents and the community.

Thank you again,

Khode

Kay Potter

(Deputy Principal Junior School)

